
From: Danny Varat
To: rpage@bju.edurpage@bju.edu

Date: 1/18/2018 12:31:02 PM
Subject: Academy Visit

Randy, I'm linking a recent opinion piece by LG Bryant that discusses expanding the exceptional needs 
scholarship program. The LG would like very much to stop by the Academy and discuss with its leadership how 
the program is working there and how students might benefit from its expansion. Would Monday, January 
29th at 9:30 be convenient for a stop and brief tour and perhaps a few remarks? We'd appreciate the 
opportunity to meet Academy leadership and teachers and students. Thanks a lot


Danny


http://www.greenvilleonline.com/story/opinion/2018/01/13/opinion-we-must-do-more-protect-our-most-
vulnerable-children/1025506001/​
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